

- Mediaserver: <https://mediaserver.unige.ch/Utilisateurs/me>
- Zoom recordings: <https://unige.zoom.us/recording>

PP0

2022

- March 2022
 - ◆ Monday 28.03.22, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1144132/>
 - ◇ Merve presents results of thermal measurements on PP0+MOPS performed on Friday 25th March.
 - Includes correlation measurements with thermal camera and with thermal sensor readout by BK 2841 resistance meter.
 - ◆ Monday 21.03.22, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1141043/>
 - ◇ Merve presents first results of thermal measurements on PP0+MOPS.
- February 2022
 - ◆ Monday 28.02.22, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1133491/>
 - ◇ Sergio presents results about testing the MOPS mounted on the PP0-L3-ITkPixV1-13
 - ◆ Monday 07.02.22, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1125383/>
 - ◇ Merve
- January 2022
 - ◆ Monday 17.01.22, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1112951/>
 - ◇ Merve

2021

- November 2021
 - ◆ Monday 08.11.21, 9'15 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1093745/>
 - ◇ Sebastien presented pigtail designs and we discussed about our commitments in the design of the bending tools for inclined pigtails.
 - ◇ Shohei points us to a presentation about disconnected bumps next to the wirebonds protection piece after cycling RD53A modules.
- October 2021
 - ◆ Monday 25.10.21, 9'15 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1090076/>
 - ◇ Yannick reports (shared screen) on first measurements of DC-resistance, current density and thermal simulations.
 - ◆ Monday 18.10.21, 9'15 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1087587/>
 - ◇ Sergio: Results on PP0-L3-RD53 thermal-cycling. Additional discussion on near-term plans
 - ◆ Monday 11.10.21, 10'00 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1085529/>
- September 2021
 - ◆ Monday 27.09.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1080390/>
 - ◇ Sebastien: metrology results on PP0-L3-ITkPixV1 for payment release
 - ◇ Shohei: results of second digital-quad module testing
 - ◆ Monday 13.09.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1074924/>
 - ◇ Shohei: detailed presentation on testing first digital quad with PP0
- August 2021
 - ◆ Monday 30.08.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1070390/>

- ◆ Monday 23.08.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1067503/>
 - ◇ First meeting after summer break. Yannick reports on his simulation results. Shohei about the progresses on reading out the RD53 digital quad module via PP0
- June 2021
 - ◆ Monday 28.06.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1053522/>
 - ◇ Shohei: testing the digital quad with different fw
 - ◇ Sergio: First look at the thermal cycling test
 - ◆ Monday 21.06.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1050316/>
 - ◆ Monday 14.06.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1047535/>
 - ◇ Sergio presents summary of the tolerances for the Z-ray through-holes
 - ◆ Monday 07.06.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1046777/>
 - ◇ Shohei presents first tests on new digital quad after having it swapped with CERN
- May 2021
 - ◆ Monday 31.05.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1043387/>
 - ◆ Wednesday 26.05.21, 9 AM: Meeting with Yannick about FASER preshower, DAQ and calibration
 - ◆ Monday 17.05.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1039766/>
 - ◆ Monday 10.05.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1037668/>
 - ◇ Sultan: updated new test-PCBs design
 - ◆ Monday 03.05.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1034760/>
 - ◇ Danny: Test-board DPNC464: CAN interface board for the MOPS in PP0
 - ◇ Shohei: results using new chiller
- April 2021
 - ◆ Tuesday 27.04.21, 9'15 AM: Meeting with Sebastien about new frame and about moving FireFly position in PP0
 - ◆ Monday 26.04.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1031455/>
 - ◇ Sebastien: report on gluing of inserts, metrology on L3 SP2 proto0 mechanical PP0
 - ◇ Sultan: updated test report
 - ◇ Sergio: Update on MOPS testing
- March 2021
 - ◆ Monday 29.03.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1022973/>
 - ◇ Sebastien: Commissioning of gluing jig for PP0 inserts
 - ◆ Monday 15.03.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1018369/>
 - ◇ Danny: checks on MOPS board, calculation of round-trip resistance with three different methods
 - ◇ Sultan: thermal measurements on PP0 bottom-side, first view at redesign of test-boards with updated Z-ray footprint
 - ◆ Thursday 11.03.21, 1 PM: discussion with Yannick et Daniel sur planning mesures avec VNA
 - ◆ Monday 08.03.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1015793/>
 - ◆ Monday 01.03.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1013140/>
- February 2021
 - ◆ Monday 22.02.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1009730/>
 - ◆ Monday 08.02.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, with discussion about tolerances of holes and Sultan's results, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1006260/>
 - ◆ Tuesday 02.01.21, 2 PM: discussion avec Mr. Sebastien Rotzer (ELFAB)
 - ◆ Monday 01.02.21, 10 AM: PP0 Unige meeting, with discussion about bad-quality second batch, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1003386/>

- January 2021
 - ◆ Monday 25.01.21, 10 AM [↗](#): PP0 Unige meeting, with discussion about bad-quality second batch, <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1000481/> [↗](#)
 - ◆ Wednesday 20.01.21, 03:30 PM [↗](#): chat con Pepe Bernabeu sobre irradiacion de flexes
 - ◆ Tuesday 19.01.21, 3 PM [↗](#): discussion with Daniel LM about PP0 panels of second batch and which ones have been sent for assembly
 - ◆ Thursday 14.01.21, 4:45 PM [↗](#): chat with Danny about workaround for MOPSV1

Misc

- Monday 11.04.22, 15'00: chat with Sebastien about the PP0 simulation in ANSYS (mp4 in [cernbox/Documents/Zoom/2022](#))
- Monday 30.08.21, 15'30AM [↗](#): chat with Rizwan about MOPSV1
- Thursday 25.03.21, 11'30AM [↗](#): chat with Moritz about FEI4 telescope
- Tuesday 16.03.21, 5 PM [↗](#): chat with Ettore about FEI4 telescope
- Monday 18.01.21, 04:08 PM, 53 mins [↗](#): discussion with Mimmo about list of assistants 2021

-- SergioGonzalez - 2021-01-19

This topic: Main > ZoomSgs

Topic revision: r29 - 2022-04-11 - SergioGonzalez



Copyright &© 2008-2022 by the contributing authors. All material on this collaboration platform is the property of the contributing authors.
or Ideas, requests, problems regarding TWiki? use [Discourse](#) or [Send feedback](#)